

THE YOUTH PARLIAMENTARIAN

A Newsletter for alumni and community members

March 2023

Welcome to this issue of the Youth Parliamentarian – your monthly newsletter for updates about the Youth Parliament of Manitoba. In this issue, you will find information on the launching of this year's **Alumni Mentorship Program**, **updates about our merchandise** on sale, and information about **how you can stay involved**.

Alumni Mentorship Program

Started in 2020 by then-Speaker Deborah Tsao, the **Alumni Mentorship Program** was very successful and proved to be a valuable experience for both mentors and mentees. From September through to December, Alumni mentors met at least once a month with cabinet mentees who were interested in the mentor's career path or field of study.

Mentorship is one of the most valuable experiences a young person can receive. YPM is privileged to have such a diverse and illustrious alumni network, encompassing hundreds of different career paths and life experiences. Let us know what you're up to now and if you might be interested in being connected with a cabinet member starting in late summer!

Click the button below for further info:

Become a YPM Mentor!

Merchandise







Check out our merchandise on our website! All proceeds go towards YPM's operations and financial aid, which will help us keep doing what we've done best for the past 100 years: providing a place for as many Manitoban youth as possible to engage with the issues of the generation and grow as leaders.

Here are the items we still have in stock:

- The YPM history book, *The Voices of Our Future*
- Fountain pen inscribed with "Youth Parliament of Manitoba"
- Navy quarter-zip with YPM100 insignia
- Assorted stickers

We're also happy to announce that our book stock is under 50%, so we encourage those who would like a hard copy to add YPM's first-ever and only professionally published book to their collection while they can.

Canada-wide shipping is available. Click the button below to check out the store:



Get in touch

If you have any comments about this newsletter or simply want to connect, feel free to reply to this email and your message will come to me (Jacob). YPM is always happy to hear from our alumni, supporters, and friends in the community.

You can also stay connected by following us on <u>Instagram</u> and <u>Twitter</u>, and liking our page on <u>Facebook</u>. If you are receiving this email, you are on the Youth Parliamentarian email list. However, if you know someone who is an alum of YPM but isn't receiving these emails, please encourage them to join the mailing list!

Donate

YPM is an independent, non-partisan, non-denominational charity. We receive no direct government funding for our operations and financial aid provisions, and rely entirely on member registration fees and donations from individuals and corporations. We are deeply appreciative of all donations, and thank all of our donors for helping us empower and educate youth across Manitoba.

DONATE NOW

Youth Parliament of Manitoba Inc., PO Box 595 Stn Main, Winnipeg, MB R3C 2J3, Canada

<u>Unsubscribe</u> <u>Manage preferences</u>

Send free email today **HubSpot**